Present: Bill Sebastian, Suellen Skinner, Corey Davenport, and Rita Monestersky-Sebastian. A quorum was not present, and no votes were taken.

Corey joined us by zoom to discuss options for installing solar arrays for town municipal buildings. This would be done using a "Power Purchase Agreement" that allows the town to get the 30% federal subsidy and to avoid any capital outlays. Instead, the town would see an immediate reduction in its electric bills. Revision Energy and Barrington Power were mentioned as vendors providing this service to NH municipalities. Corey will pull the electric bills for the main town building which are needed by the vendors before they come out to figure out costs, We will also contact other groups that may want to be included in the package, such as the Campton/Thornton Fire Dept, the school, and the Campton Village Water,

The next item on the agenda was the Charrette program. Corey updated us that Nik has already written the grant and the board is waiting on a determination. Rita will follow up with Nik to offer our services to support the Charrette Visioning Process.

Rita will invite Community Power to educate us and walk us through the process at our next meeting which will take place on November 9th at 6:30 PM.